
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Newsletter No. 2 – 15 September 2017 
 

At full school assembly this week we announced our Senior Prefects for 2017/2018.  After a 

lengthy and detailed selection process the Senior Prefects for this School Year are as 

follows: 

Head Girl: Katie Colman  Deputy Head Girl: Ella Moss 

Head Boy: Patrick Burrow  Deputy Head Boy: Rory Ryding 

Senior Prefects: Anika Anderson, Bitsy Callaghan, David Hart, Jonathon Healy,  

Anna Kennedy, Raquel Monforte, Isobel Moss, Ethan Pettifor,  

Agnes Roberts, Jack Walton 

We made it very clear at assembly that the fifty applicants for these posts were of 

exceptional quality and will continue to be great ambassadors for our school in different 

ways throughout the school year.  Many thanks to everybody who applied and for their 

continued fantastic contribution to the life of All Hallows. 

PTFA 

At the PTFA AGM earlier this week, a new Committee was formed comprising: Mrs Karen 

Trafford Chair, Mrs Helen McCann Vice Chair, Mrs Karen Corbishley Treasurer, Mrs Helen 

Thompson Secretary.  Thank you very much to the officers for putting themselves forward to 

lead the PTFA this year and we look forward to working with them.  If you are interested in 

coming along to join in the work of the PTFA, the next meeting takes place on Tuesday 10 

October 2017 in the Headteacher’s Office at 6.30 p.m. 

PTFA – Launch of 2017/2018 200 Club 

It’s back!  The newly appointed PTFA Committee are to run the 200 Club again during 

2017/2018.  There will be 10 draws during the year and the draw prizes will be 1st £40, 2nd 

£20 and 3rd £10.  The first draw will be in November 2017, with two draws in December 2017 

and then further draws will be monthly from January 2018 to July 2018.  Renewal letters for 

previous members will be sent out next week and must be returned to the General Office by 

2 October 2017 if you wish to keep your previous number.  Good luck and thank you for your 

support. 

BBC Radio 4’s ‘Any Questions?’ 

All Hallows will be hosting Radio 4’s weekly political programme ‘Any Questions?’  The 

programme will be broadcast live from the Arts Theatre on Friday 29 September at 8.00 p.m.  

There will be a panel of four politicians chaired by Jonathan Dimbleby.  We have a limited 

number of seats available for the audience.  If you would like to apply for tickets (maximum 

of two per applicant) please contact the General Office.  Audience members must arrive by 

6.45 p.m. 



Cyclists 

We were contacted recently by someone who is concerned about pupils cycling home 

alongside each other, pulling out in front of cars, none of the cyclists concerned had helmets 

on.  We regularly remind pupils how dangerous cycling can be, whilst fully appreciating the 

benefits of cycling to school, pupils’ safety is of the utmost importance.  I would urge all 

parents to encourage their children to cycle responsibly and to wear helmets for their 

personal protection on their way to and from school. 

School Meals 

Menus for the week commencing Monday 15 September 2017. Salads £1.75 – £2.50, 

Potatoes 65p, Baked Beans 65p  

Monday: Homemade Meatballs in a Rich Tomato Sauce served with Pasta & Garlic 

Bread £1.95.  Oven Baked Breaded Chicken Fillet in a Bap with Salad £1.70.  

Quorn Meatballs in a Rich Tomato Sauce served with Pasta & Garlic Bread 

£1.95.Salad: Ham & Pickle £1.75. 

Tuesday: Chicken Tikka Masala served with Steamed Rice & Naan Bread £1.95.  Beef 

Chilli Burrito served with Salad £1.70.  Indian Spiced Chickpea & Lentil Dahl 

served with Naan Bread £1.95.Salad: Sweet Chilli Chicken £1.75. 

Wednesday: Homemade Minced Steak & Vegetable Pie served with Mashed Potato and 

Vegetables £1.95.  Roast Chicken Wrap served with Coleslaw & Salad £1.70.  

Vegetable Frittata £1.55.Salad: Feta Cheese and Olives £1.75. 

Thursday: Traditional Steak & Kidney Pudding served with Chips, Vegetables & Gravy 

£1.95.  Cajun Butterflied Chicken Breast served with Chips & Vegetables 

£1.95.  Mac ‘n’ Cheese £1.55.  CHIPS 73p (May only be purchased with 

another product).Salad: Prawns with a Marie-Rose Sauce £2.50. 

Friday: Battered Fish served with Wedges & Vegetables £1.95.  Smothered Chicken 

served with Wedges & Vegetables £1.95.  Tomato & Basil Pasta Bake £1.55. 

Salad: Tuna Nicoise £1.75. 

Each day a selection of freshly prepared Sandwiches, Wraps, Hot & Cold Paninis, 

Salads, Jacket Potatoes, Pasta Pots & Pizza will be available.  For any special 

requests, please see a member of our highly trained Catering Team. 

(All items are subject to availability) 

FOOD ALLERGIES AND INTOLERANCES 

 IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF OUR CATERING 

TEAM. ALSO, PLEASE BE AWARE ALL OUR FOOD PRODUCTS MAY CONTAIN 

TRACES OF NUTS. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 


